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Administrator’s News... 
HAPPY NEW YEAR!!! I still can’t believe that 2015 is here!! 2014 was a fun-
filled, eventful year.  Time flies when you are having fun! We thoroughly en-

joyed the memories that we have made with your amazing children. The holi-
days were wonderful and full of togetherness and love.  We hope that you had 

as much fun and joy as we did.  
As we come to the second half of the school year the pace is going to pick up as 
we prepare our VPK students for their transition into Kindergarten students. 

Our younger students will continue with their academic and social growth. The 
teachers are doing a fantastic job guiding your children in their learning. A 

great way to assist them at home is to reinforce what they have learned during 
the day at school. Reading with your child is a great way to promote early liter-
acy. We have posted both our monthly curriculum and activities your child is 
working on daily in the classroom. Please look at the lesson plans posted and 

ask your student questions and reinforce the learning while you are at home, in 
the car, or out and about. It truly makes a world of difference.  

I would like to take the time to thank all of our parents for their kind words and 
appreciation throughout the holidays. It truly is a blessing to be a part of your 
children’s lives each day. I would also like to thank all of the parents that assist 

and participate in classroom activities and donate for classroom events and 
projects. We appreciate you going above and beyond to help.  On that note, I 

would like to inform our parents of our PARENT APPRECIATION DAY. It 
will be held on Friday, January 9th. There will be an assortment of breakfast 

items, coffees, and juices at the front desk to show our appreciation for having 
such wonderful parents!!!  

Communication is so important to the success of our center. I would like to en-
courage all of our parents to communicate regularly with your child’s teachers. 
If you have questions, comments, suggestions, or concerns, please feel free to 
talk directly to your child’s teachers, myself, or Ms. Tammy.  We also have a 

suggestion/comment box located in our cafeteria. We are here to help you and 
your child through these precious years of their life. Your input is always wel-

come and necessary. While perfection is impossible in this world we live in, we 
want the very best for your children. We strive to be the quality child care facil-

ity that you were searching for when you chose Wellington Academy. That is 
ultimately why I chose to return as the Director of the North Cape Wellington 

Academy. I believe in this center and the teachers. They take pride in their 
work and in the relationships they form with not only the students, but with the 

families as well. Thank you for choosing Wellington and for believing in us!  
Let’s make this an amazing year! 

 

Melissa Flores-Skerczak  

Happy Birthday to all 
our special friends 

celebrating this 
month!!! 

Zachary B. 
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Colten H. 
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Sophia K. 

Collin M. 

Evan M. 

Riley M. 

Rylee P. 

Kendyl T. 

Parker U. 

Estelle W. 
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National Pie 
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January Curriculum  
 

Letters: Q, R, S & T 
Numbers: 0, 1 & 2 

Colors: Blue & Silver 
Shapes: Hexagon & Diamond 

Parent Appreciation  
Day!! 

The holidays are officially over, but we wanted 
to take the opportunity to thank all of our 

wonderful parents for their thoughtful gifts & 
kind words. We can’t express how truly blessed 

we feel to be a part of your children’s lives. It has 
been wonderful to get to know you & your 

children on a daily basis. We wish you the best 
life has to offer this New Year. With all of that 
said we are dedicating a whole day to just you! 
Friday, January 9th we will be celebrating you! 
Parent Appreciation Day will consist of coffee, 
juice, & donuts in the front office. Thank you 

for sharing your most valuable possessions with 
us.  
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CLASSROOM NEWS 

NO VPK January 16th and January 19th. 

VPK will resume Tuesday, January 20th, 

2015!! 

Developmental 1: 
The year has come to the end already, but it 
feels like it just began!! We are so grateful 
and thankful to have your children in our 

lives. We want to thank all of our parents for 
the sweet gifts and cards. They are greatly 
appreciated. We want to remind you that if 

your child is sick, please do not send them to 
school. As this helps us cut back on the 

spread of illness. Some of our friends moved 
up to the two year old classroom. We will miss 

them dearly. We are excited to make new 
friends & can’t wait to see our old friends on 
the playground. Let’s make this year a fun, 

healthy & safe year!  

Developmental 2A: 
First and foremost, a heartfelt “Thank You” 
for all the beautiful gifts that Ms. Michelle & 

Ms. Mary received during the holiday season. 
It is so nice to feel appreciated! Alexa, Ary-

anna, Ashley, Aubree, Giovanni, Lorenzo, and 
PJ all joined our D2-A family and we couldn’t 
be happier. We will be sending home some 

information to our new parents to give you an 
idea of how our classroom works. Flu season 
is in full swing, to reduce the spread of germs 

we want to remind you to please have your 
child wash their hands when they arrive to 

school and also when you pick them up. Hand
-washing is the first line of defense in the bat-
tle against germs. We are looking forward to 
the many experiences and challenges that 
the new year will bring. We wish everyone a 

happy & healthy 2015! 

Developmental 2B: 
We are so excited for the New Year with all of our 
new friends!! We will be working on letter & num-

ber recognition along with many other fun learning 
activities and art projects. Please make sure you 
are checking your child’s folder daily for any art 

projects, daily reports or tracing activities that we 
have done. Each child must have a extra pair of 

clothes in his or her cubby in case of an accident. 
We cannot wait to get this new year started!  

Developmental 3A: 
Wow this month has flown by, and what a fun filled 
month it was. We made lots of fun crafts, different 

projects and had our holiday program!! The 
weather in Florida is always changing, so please 

dress your child in weather appropriate clothing as 
well as have a weather appropriate change of 

clothes in their cubby in case of an accident. Don’t 
forget to LABEL everything. Thank you to all our 

gracious and kind parents during the holiday sea-
son. We have such a great group of children and 
families. January is going to be fun, learning filled 

month. Please help us with the learning process by 
practicing the letters and numbers of the month 
with your child at home. We cannot wait to see 
what the new year is going to bring us, Happy 

2015! 

Developmental 3B: 
Thank you to all of our parents who blessed us with 

the best gifts ever, your children. They are the best 

little gifts we could receive, but we do want to thank 

you for all the other gifts and treats too. We are super 

excited for the new year, and all the learning and fun 

activities that we have planned. Please look at the 

parent board for any special classroom information. 

Or don’t be afraid to just ask us. We are always here 
to talk. We wish everyone a safe and Happy New 

Year!! 

VPK : 
January is here already, can you believe it?? VPK is 
flying by! Graduation will be here before you know it! 

Please continue to help us with the learning proc-
ess, by reviewing letters, numbers & sight words 

each month at home. Your child’s cubby MUST be 
able to close completely, the only things that your 
child should have in his or her cubby is their nap 
stuff, and a change of clothes. Everything else 

needs to stay at home. Show & Tell is on FRIDAY’s 
ONLY!!! No toys or personal belongings should be 
brought to school on any other day. We want to 

thank all of our amazingly generous parents for the 
yummy treats, cards and gifts that we received, 
thank you for sharing your children with us. We 

hope this year is the best one yet!!! 



How to Write a Review 
  

www.DexKnows.com 
 
Write: Wellington Academy under “What are you looking for” section 
Where:  Fort Myers, Cape Coral, or Palm Bay (depending on your location)  
Click “Search” 
Find your school. 
On top of our Wellington Academy logo, there are 5 stars and a number next to it.  Click 
on the number 
It will take you to the next page where you’ll find the “Write a Review” button. 
 
www.Yahoo.com 
 
Write: Wellington Academy in the box and click “Search” 
Click your school and the full ad of your location will appear on the right with a link for 
directions. 
Under our phone number, click on the “more info” link. 
It will take you to the full information page, there find the “Write a review link” 
You will have to log in to your account to write the review. 
 
www.Yelp.com 
 
On the red banner, under Find and Near boxes, click on the “Write a Review” link. 
It will take you to another page to find: Wellington Academy Near: your city. Click on the 
Search button. 
Find your school and click on Write a Review button. 
 
Google+ 
 
You need to log into your account. 
Under search for people or places write: Wellington Academy –  
There are several with our locations – choose the one with our logo. 
Under all the school information and Follow link (you may follow us too J),  
You will see a pencil.  If you click on it, the “Write a review” box will pop up. 
Rate us and give us your review. 
 
Facebook 
 
On your page, click on “Reviews.”   Mark the number of stars you want to give us and it 
will open up the review box.  
Click “Done” and that’s it! 


